
      Calendar 
August 2 - 5pm Planning & Zoning 

 

August 9 - Noon Community Lunch               
    Payment Windows Closed for Lunch 

 

August 9 - 6pm Finance Committee 

 

August 9 - 7pm City Council 
                   
 

Guest Speaker 

 Terry Buckner 
Coordinator of Volunteer 

Recruitment  

 

 
 

Meals on Wheels 

 

 
Perrotti’s will cater Pizza, Salad, 

and iced tea. 

 

 

Please bring your favorite desserts. 
Sponsored by the Crime Control and 
Prevention 

 

 

Texas Back-to-School Tax Free Weekend will be held August 5, 6, 

and 7.  Items include clothes, shoes, and school supplies.   

 

BURTON HILL ELEMENTARY OPENS FOR SCHOOL 
As the school year approaches, please be aware of children walking 

to school and crossing the streets.  The school zone on Burton Hill 

Road is 20mph.  Flashing light signals will remind you to slow 

down.  

August 22nd is the fir st day of school.  The building opens daily 

at 7:30am.  The school parking lot is for school staff only.   Drivers 

are asked to park on the right hand side of the street, by the fence, in 

front of the school.  For further information, visit the school website 

at www.burtonhill.fwisd.org or call the school at 817-815-1400. 

LOW COST PET VACCINATION CLINIC 
Town & Country Veterinary Clinic will provide vaccinations on 

Saturday, August 13, from 10am to 12pm at the Public Works 

Building on the corner of Hwy183 and Koldin Lane.  Services in-

clude pet vaccinations, flea and heartworm medicine, de-worming, 

nail trims and micro-chipping. Rabies vaccines are free with the 

purchase of discount packages.  Pets must be vaccinated annually.   

New residents must register their pets.  You may register your pet 

at any time with the Police Department. 

    

 

BURTON HILL BAPTIST CLOTHES CLOSET 
A Children’s Clothes Closet is available in the Burton Hill Baptist 

Church Fellowship Hall with elementary school uniforms and some 

school supplies.  It is open the last Tuesday of each month from 

6pm to 8pm or for a short time following the Wednesday night 

church service.  For more information, you may call the church at 

817-732-0361. 
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A LIBRARY VACATION BEFORE SCHOOL STARTS 

Do you need a quick vacation before school starts?  Come by the Library and check out these 

books: 

Day Trips from Dallas and Fort Worth  by Sandra Ramani 

Fun with the Family TEXAS  by Allan C. Kimball 

Camper’s Guide to Texas Parks, Lakes, and Forests by Mickey Little 

1,000 Places To See In The USA and Canada Before You Die by Patricia Schultz 

We also have free “Texas Highways” magazines available. 

    Friday, August 5 

All Reading Logs and Bedtime Math Calendars are due by 5pm on August 5th in order to receive 

your prizes. 

 

 

WASTE COLLECTIONS RECYCLABLE ITEMS 

The following is a weekly schedule for recyclable items.  More information may be found on the 

City website at www.cityofwestworth.com. 

  

Wednesday Service: poly cart, recycling bin, and bundled brush 

Acceptable recycling items are metal cans, glass bottles and jars, newspaper, magazines,  

phone books, junk mail advertisements, plastic #1 - #7 (milk, juice, detergent jugs etc.)  

and chipboard (cereal boxes, soda boxes, etc.) 

Bags of Leaves can be placed in large plastic industr ial bags or  heavy duty yard bags. 

Bundled brush and tree limbs must be cut to 4-foot lengths, tied in bundles not weighing more 

than 50 pounds, and placed at the curb.  

 

Saturday Service: poly cart and bulky items 

Bulky items such as furniture, stoves and washer /dryers must be placed at the curb. 

   No refrigerators, freezers or air conditioners. 

 

Special Pickup Service for construction debris, bulky waste, large piles of unbundled brush, 

etc., must be coordinated with Waste Connections by calling (817) 222-2221.  Residents are not 

permitted to use the Fort Worth Drop-off Stations.  The City provides an annual trash collection 

day to help assist you. 

 

 

WESTWORTH VILLAGE UPGRADES TO SMART WATER METERS 

Beginning in August, the City will upgrade water meters to smart meters which will allow resi-

dents to monitor their water consumption on a daily basis.  This system will also eliminate the 

need for manual meter reading every month as the meters will be tied directly to our water billing 

software.  The process to convert the entire City will take approximately 5 months.  Once your 

meter has been converted, a door hanger will be placed on your front door with instructions on 

how to access your water meter via the web page log-in “Eye on Water”.  This system will also 

monitor possible water leaks on the homeowner’s side of the water line and can notify you by  

e-mail of a possible leak. 


